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Dear Trinity families, 

It has been a super busy week here at Trinity. Not only has it been Science Week and the Science Fair, we have 

now ended the week with Spanish Day! Please check out our blog to see some of the fun activities that have been 

happening around the school.  

In today’s newsletter you will find out who your child’s teacher will be next year. The children will have the 

opportunity to meet their new teacher on Tuesday 17th, where they will get to spend the session getting to know 

them and seeing their new classroom! 

 

As ever, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday. 

 

Darren Janes 
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 Dates for the Diary  

9/7/18 9.30am Musical instrument assembly  

12/07/18 All day  Year 4 Science Day at Trinity Secondary  

13/07/2018 All day  Diversity day  

16/07/18 9.05am  Summer singing assembly– in the playground—Yr 3 and 4 

17/07/18 am Classes spend morning with next year’s teacher– Rec. Yr1 and 2 

17/07/18 9.05am  Summer singing assembly– in the playground  

20/07/2018 1:45pm Last day of term—half day 

Science Week and Science Fair!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
A massive thank you Miss Stevenson and Mrs Fielder who have organised another super successful science week and fair!  The 
children have all had great fun and the experiments at the science fair just keep getting better and better!  

Calling all parents...Be apart of some-
thing spectacular... 

Come and help finish off the painting of 
the playground walls.  

2 sessions planned: 

Friday 6th July from 3:30pm-7pm 

and then Saturday 7th July 9-5pm . 

Due to the fine dust and paint fumes....no 
children please. 

Refreshments are provided. 

From novices to profession-
als....we need as many par-
ents as possible to help with 
this final push! 

Diversity Day  

Please remember that next Friday  is Diversity 

Day. We encourage all children to come to 

school dressed in traditional dress, ready for a 

day full of  international activities!  
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Year: 
Current 
class: 

Will be-
come: Teacher name: TA name: Other adults: 

R 
  RA Miss Adams Mrs Thompson  Mrs Doran  

  RN Miss N Ms Griffiths   

1 
R mix 1K Miss Kiley Mrs Fielder   

R mix 1I Mr Instrell Ms Bullen   

2 
1K 2W Mrs Winther Mrs Taylor   

1N 2M Miss Moule Mrs Coventry   

3 
2I 3G Miss Gibbins Miss Harris Ms Clements (LSA) 

2M 3S Miss Stevenson Miss Mackay Mrs Kirkland (LSA) 

4 
3A 4R Mr Richardson Mrs Hackett   

3S 4K Miss Kaur Miss Naumenko   

5 
4K 5A Miss Apsey Miss Hards Mr Beaumont (LSA)  

4R 5J Mr Adeyinka Miss Lewis   

New Teaching Staff  

 

                                Mr Weddell will be joining us as Lead Practitioner this year. He joins us from John Ball, where he is                     

         currently the Year six lead teacher and maths subject lead.  

          He will teach across the primary phase with specific responsibility for upper key stage two and supporting  

          our reading, writing and maths leads.  

 

 

Mr Adeyinka will be joining us as a Year five teacher this year. He joins us from Dog Kennel Hill Primary, 

where he is currently the Year 4 teacher and Physical Education lead. He has 6 years teaching experience 

across key stage two.  

He will also be responsible for leading Religious Education across the primary phase next year.   

 

Next year is almost here!  

The next academic year is almost upon us and we would like to share with you teachers and staffing arrangements for next 

year.  

As the school is growing so has part of our leadership structure at the Primary Phase. Miss K’s title will now be Deputy Head of 

the Primary Phase. We have also appointed a Lead Practitioner, Mr Weddell, and will welcome back Mrs Mulholland from her 

maternity leave in January.  

Mrs Varghese will continue her role as Inclusion Assistant and will be providing PPA cover across the school. Mr Shaun and Mrs 

Thompson will also be continuing with their music and PE teaching across the school.  

We will also be welcoming two new TAs to the Trinity family: Mrs Mackay and Miss Naumenko. 


